Thank you

Thank you to the entire Thacher community for your thoughts shared through both the Town Hall venue and the Strategic Plan Survey over the last few weeks. I will be sharing the information with the Task Force at our next meeting. I will include the Town Hall notes (including the information on the sheets from parents and staff (and yes to the parent group who had a summary and then more detailed backup information, they will see that too!) as well as the voting for the top three and comments from the survey.

Information gathering is a valuable process. I look forward to the work of the task force as we combine your ideas with those we have been working on to see common threads that will ultimately be the Strategic Plan Proposal we present to the board.

The work is big, and being thoughtful takes time, but the expectation is that the board's strategic plan will be presented to the community by the end of the school year.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me (susanswift@thacherschool.org).

With care, Susan Swift Strategic Plan Task Force